
[DATE]

[REPRESENTATIVE/SENATOR NAME]
[OFFICE ADDRESS]

Dear [REPRESENTATIVE/SENATOR NAME],

We, your undersigned constituents, write to request a meeting with you to urge you to
cosponsor the newly introduced Judiciary Act of 2021 (H.R. 2584/S. 1141), which would expand
the Supreme Court by four seats. We write to you as volunteers with Demand Justice, a
progressive advocacy group fighting to restore balance and legitimacy to our federal courts
through court reform and supporting diverse judicial candidates who have a demonstrated
commitment to justice and equality.

Right now, the Supreme Court has a hyper-partisan supermajority, packed with extremists
hand-picked by Donald Trump and Mitch McConnell. The Judiciary Act would give us an
extraordinary opportunity to restore balance to the Supreme Court and protect such landmark
decisions as Roe v. Wade and Obergefell v. Hodges. It also would allow new progressive
legislation, such as democracy reform and voting rights, and important executive action by the
Biden administration to stand the test of time, without fear that the conservative courts would
one day strike them down.

We care deeply about building a Supreme Court that reflects the diversity of our country and
defends the rights of our most marginalized. Accordingly, we would like to meet with you at your
earliest convenience to discuss this matter further and to implore you to cosponsor the Judiciary
Act.

Representatives of this group are available for a virtual meeting any time from 9am - 5pm in the
coming weeks. Thank you in advance for agreeing to meet with us.

Sincerely,


